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July 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we come to the end of the academic year I would like to thank you for your support since I 
took up post in January.  It is an honour and a privilege to be Principal of the College and it is 
a real pleasure to work with such an enthusiastic and engaging cohort of students and 
dedicated and hardworking staff. 
 
The College will close for the summer break on Friday 15 July.  Students will have the 
opportunity to clear out their lockers at the end of day and will be dismissed from 2.45pm 
onwards. 
 
On Thursday 14 July, starting at 7.00pm, we are holding our Summer Gala Music and Drama 
Evening.  I would like to invite as many parents as possible to attend, your sons and 
daughters can purchase tickets from College in the Lower Mall between 8.00am and 8.25am 
each day next week.  Prior to the event starting, from 6.15pm onwards, I will be available in 
the Conference Centre to meet parents and carers.  Please feel free to drop in and see me for 
an informal discussion or to ask any questions you may have.  
 
Please find enclosed the term dates for the forthcoming academic year. The term dates for 
the academic year 2017/18 are now available on the Landau Forte College web site.  We look 
forward to welcoming students back to us to start the new academic year on the following 
dates: 
 
Year 7:  8.20am Monday 05 September 2016 
 
Years 8 - 11 and Year 13:   8.20am Wednesday 24 August 2016 
 
Year 12:  8.20am Thursday 08 September 2016 
 
I have also enclosed the uniform and equipment guidelines for all students.  Please continue 
to support the College by ensuring your son or daughter adheres to the uniform standards, is 
correctly equipped for learning and is punctual to College.  Students need to be on site by 
8.20am each morning.  Further to the letter sent out on 13 June 2016, the new timings of the 
College day mean that the day will now end at 3.15pm.  Please encourage your child to 
participate in the Enrichment Activities which will take place at the end of each day, until 
4.45pm.  If parents and carers have concerns about the end of the College day clashing with 
the time younger siblings are collected from primary schools or other issues around collection 
at the earlier time, please be aware that the Information Centre will be open for students to 
complete homework tasks and further study and students can also participate in any of the 
Enrichments activities on offer.  
 
I wish you and your families a peaceful and restful summer break. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Alison Brannick 
Principal 


